Letter No. G.II-1/2014-COM-SK
SHAILENDRA KUMAR Inspector General of Police,
(Estt/Comn & Works),
Directorate General, CRPF,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
Block No.1,

New Delhi-110003

Office — 011-24368670°

Dated, vy~ Jan, 2014

To,

Shri Sachin Dixit,

M/s Agarwal Packers,

New Delhi
Subject :- APPRECIATION LETTER
Dear Shi: Du £

Recently I have despatched household

goods to my relative Mr. Archit Singh, Pune through M/s
Agarwal Packers vide GC No.NDLH010017.

2. I record my appreciation for handling the
goods from packing to delivery in such a professional
manner that goods received at Pune in time without any
damage. I would also like to appreciate supervision and
conduct of employees of M/s Agarwal Packers, who co-

operated at each level.

3. Thanking you for your service and assistance.

‘with doad- pnitbor -

Yours /{'nwm
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(SHAILENDRA KUMAR)



